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Mental Health Services Act 2020 - 2023 Three-Year Plan Annual 
Update for Fiscal Year 2022-2023 

30–Day Public Comment Period & Public Hearing Announcement 
 
Mendocino County Behavioral Health and Recovery Services is excited to announce that the 

Mental Health Services Act 2022 – 2023 Annual Update to the  Three-Year MHSA Program 

and Expenditure Plan will be available for a 30-day public comment period from 

Wednesday July 29 to August 29, 2022.  

The document can be viewed on the Mental Health Services Act Website at 

https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/health-and-human-services-

agency/mental-health-services/mental-health-services-act or by appointment at a 

Mendocino County Behavioral Health and Recovery Services office: 1120 S. Dora St. Ukiah 

and 790-B South Franklin Street, Fort Bragg. There will also be a public hearing during the 

Behavioral Health Advisory Board meeting on August 24, 2022 which will take place 

online via Zoom at: https://mendocinocounty.zoom.us/j/98557737710  from 10 am – 12:30 

pm.   

 The 30-day public comment period and the public hearing are opportunities for you 

to ask questions and provide comments on the Annual Update to the MHSA Three-Year 

Program and Expenditure Plan and the programs therein. Comments and questions are 

collected via email, mail, phone, and verbally during the public hearing. These comments 

and questions are added to the final draft of the Annual Update and responded to formally 

in the document.  

 To request a copy of the plan or to submit Questions and comments contact Rena 

Ford, the MHSA Program Coordinator, at bhrsmhsa@mendocinocounty.org, or 707-472-

2724, or by sending them to 1120 South Dora Street, Ukiah, CA 95482 Attn: Mental Health 

Services Act. 

 Thank you for your interest and we look forward to seeing you there! 
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